From: Meadow Eggleston

To: City Council

Subject: We support the Parking Ordinance
Date: Tuesday, February 15, 2022 6:03:41 PM
City Council,

I'm writing in support of the parking ordinance on this evening's city council agenda.
PLEASE pass the ordinance without delay.

You have supported and accommodated more than Sebastopol's fair share of the homeless
problem. It is not by coincidence, that the homeless population living in RV's in Sebastopol
has grown significantly since Thanksgiving. It is because of your lenience, and it will
continue to grow until you take action.

Despite major concerns by Sebastopol citizens, you have given the people living on Morris

their "Safe" RV village.
Please...give Sebastopol's tax paying, law abiding citizens our "safe" Clahan park back. Please

give us our "safe" Morris street back.

Please, pass the parking ordinance, and let Chief Kilgore enforce it.

Thank you for your time,
Meadow Eggleston
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